
 
 

 

  
 

  
  

 

  
 

    
 

 

 

 
   

Please Join Us 

University Avenue Mobility Study Walk Audits 


What:	 University Avenue Walk Audits 

When: 	 Thursday – March 10, 2011 from 3:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. and 

Saturday – March 12, 2011 from 10:00 A.M. to Noon 
Where:	 Thursday March 10, 2011, we will meet at University Avenue & 54th Street, 

Northeastern corner of the K-Mart parking lot. This walk audit will cover the 
section of University Avenue from 54th Street to College Avenue. 

Saturday March 12, 2011: We will meet at the Southwest corner of University 
Avenue/69th Street at the intersection’s sidewalk. This walk audit will cover the 
section of University Avenue from College Avenue to 69th Street. 

Who:	 Anyone who lives or works on University Avenue! 
Why:	 A  w a l k  a u d i t  i s  a  w a l k i n g  t o u r  u s e d  t o  a s s e s s  t h e  p e d e s t r i a n ,  

bicycle and traffic environment of a street. Walk audits are a simple but 
powerful tool for traffic engineers, planners, and other decision-makers to tap 
into local community knowledge and perspectives. 

Please arrive promptly at the scheduled time to sign in and receive an orientation. The Walk Audit will 
begin promptly. Wear comfortable walking shoes. Drinking water will be provided. 

Interested Community Members for the University Avenue Walk Audits should contact Greg Parks at 
gparks@katzandassociates.com or 858-926-4018 to join in the effort or if you have questions. 

No experience is necessary and everyone is encouraged to participate. 

*If the weather is unacceptable for the walk audit to proceed, the event will be rescheduled. 
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